
October 9, 1974 
 
Dear José , 
 
Thank you for your letter of September 16. I have wanted to write until most of the 
arrangements for your visit were more or less settled. 
Both departments have agreed on March 24 (Monday) and March 25 (Tuesday) as a 
good time. I hope this will fit into your schedule. The thought at present is for your to 
give your lecture “Theory and Practice” Monday evening at 7:30 or 8 o’clock. Tuesday 
morning is set for “The World of Valle-Inclán”. After your talk on Tues. the Department 
of Romanic Language would like to invite you for lunch. The last flight from Tuscaloosa 
back to Philadelphia on a Tuesday is at 4:33 in the afternoon, unless the schedule is 
changed, there should be no difficult in your return to Byrn Mawr that evening. 
We looked into the matter of how the University handles its financial affaire with regard 
to speakers honorariums, etc. As I understand it, you will be given a check for $410 
while you are here. I suppose you can then deduct all your expenses with regard to the 
trip as business expenses. I tried to have it arranged as you would have liked, but from 
what I gather they follow only one rigid policy on those matters. 
Hope March 24, 25 is fine. Perhaps it would be better to decide on arrival time once the 
new air flights are scheduled. At present I think Sunday evening (23rd) would be the 
best time. 
 
Best, 
[Signatura] 
 
 


